Statement by the Delegation of the Republic of Korea (23 April 2002)

Mr. Chairman,



the site are evidenced in the more than 5 million hits received from over 165 countries each
day. We would further like to commend the DPI on the impressive tools and resources of the
Cyber School Bus, as well as the unique multilingual "UN Works" section of the web site.

In conclusion, we are confident that this 24" session of the Committee on Information will
provide us the opportunity to make significant progress toward maximizing the efficiency of a
refocused and reinvigorated DPI. The Republic of Korea remains committed to this goal and
will continue to play an active role in its implementation.

Thank you, Mr. Chairman.



